Rancho Murieta Country Club

RMCC receives the JOYCE RALEY TEEL HUMANITARIAN PHILANTHROPIST AWARD

On June 17, 2014, at the Annual Meeting of the Red Cross, Capital Region Chapter, the Rancho
Murieta Country Club was the recipient of the Joyce Raley Teel Humanitarian Philanthropist
award.

The recipient can receive this award only once in their lifetime from one chapter and must
exemplify the following:

The recipient must be a donor or donors who have demonstrated exceptional philanthropy to
the Capital Region Chapter. It may be awarded to an individual or group.

The nomination read:

For two years the Rancho Murieta community has stepped up to lead our annual golf
tournament. This army of volunteer’s works tirelessly to serve as committee volunteers, obtain
auction donations, recruit golfers, and sponsors. The committee members look for every
opportunity to get the tournament and the Red Cross in front of the golf community and
advocates for the Red Cross within the Rancho Murieta community. The tournament has
netted over $100,000 in two years thanks to the hard work of the Country Club.

Present to receive the award on behalf of the Country Club and the Tournament Committee
were General Manager Arnie Billingsley and Board of Directors member Vern Wallace.

The Red Cross Tournament Committee members From the Country Club have been/are Vern
Wallace, Clint and Victoria Souza, Pat Lytle, Jay and Peggy Harrigan, Connie Baker-
Enzensperger, Chris Pasek, Steve Launey, Kathy Jamie, Linda Weatherholt, along with
management of the Country Club including, Arnie Billingsley, Don Thames, Forrest DeBolt, as
well as the staff in the Golf Shop, Catering and Administrative Staff at RMCC.
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Receiving the Award on behalf of the Country Club are
General Manager Amie Billingsley (L) and Board Member Vern Wallace (R)
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